

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

29th March 2019

Dear parents/carers,



Eco Committee, Year 3 and 4 pupils will be taking part in the 'Great Big School Clean 2019' on Thursday 18th April. Please see the web link for further information www.keepbritaintidy.org/great-big-school-clean

The day will involve litter picking on the beaches around West Kirby. To enrich children's learning further, Science and Maths activities will take place during and after the event, dependent upon tide times. These will be related to data collection, habitats and environment. Children will be wearing high visibility vests, protective gloves and will be provided with litter pickers.

Pupils will need to wear weather appropriate clothes and bring a reusable water bottle. Children will be provided with a packed lunch. I would be grateful, if you could complete the attached reply slip and return this to your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher











Eco Club, Year 3 and Year 4 Pupils Thursday 18th April 2019

		15		,
I give permission for my child to take part in the Great Big School Clean 2019 on Thursday 18 th April.				
Signed:	1	r	ŧ	g
Relationship to child:			Date:	